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Slay 30th, 1923.

William Leggat, Esq.,
Chairman, Executive Committee, 
Montreal Council of Social Agencies, 
Montreal•

My dear Coloneli-

Thank you very much for your 
letter of the 19th of May re Council of Social 
Agencies,enclosing a report made by the Secretary 
to the Executive Committee.

I know that I am not helping you 
as actively as I -would like to do and I hope thfct 
I may in time be able to give you more personal 
assistance.

Yours faithfully.


